
The City of Hendersonville Mayor takes pleasure in presenting this 

Certificate of Commendation 
 to  

Franklin Black 
for 

distinguishing himself through dedicated selfless service by giving of his time and talent in restoring 
and painting The Free Little Library #155314 box located in the City of Hendersonville's Sullivan Park. 
The natural talent of creatively painting the library to look like a tree house with diverse characters 
will encourage children and teens in this city to read more! Franklin has also helped dedicate countless 
hours to participate in the Sullivan Park Refresh project.  His efforts and leadership are sincerely 
appreciated. Mr.  Black’s performance is in keeping with the highest standards and reflect distinct 
credit upon himself, and the City of Hendersonville. Thank you Franklin for being an advocate for 
improving literacy and positively impacting the Green Meadows Community. 

 

Awarded this ____ day of _______2022  _______________________ 
         Barbara G. Volk, Mayor 


